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From: Wayne O'Bryan
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 9:47:13 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson; Ron Gregory; Jim Garrett
Cc: Bob Berry
Subject: RE: S&L visits next week
Importance: Normal

___________________________________
Wednesday or Thursday will work for Coleman

_____

From: Jim Garrett
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 6:22 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson; Wayne O'Bryan; Ron Gregory
Cc: Bob Berry
Subject: RE: S&L visits next week

Eric,
Monday and Tuesday would be good for Sebree.

Jim

-----Original Message-----
From: Eric M. Robeson <Eric.Robeson@bigrivers.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2011 4:51 PM
To: Wayne O'Bryan <Murray.O'Bryan@bigrivers.com>; Jim Garrett <James.Garrett@bigrivers.com>; Ron
Gregory <Quentin.Gregory@bigrivers.com>
Cc: Bob Berry <Bob.Berry@bigrivers.com>
Subject: S&L visits next week

S&L will be at each plant next week for follow up discussions with you and your production and
maintenance managers.

They expect to spent a couple of days at Sebree and one each at Wilson and Coleman.

In order to make this most effective for BREC, are there any days next week that are better or worse for
your plant?

Let me know be Thursday pm and I will coordinate with S&L.

I plan on sitting in when I can to help with my education as well

Eric
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